
 
 

August 7, 2020 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Congratulations to the Class of 2020 who received their diplomas at the school’s 143rd 
Commencement Ceremony at Milwaukee Lutheran High School yesterday evening.  We are 
proud of all of our graduates! 
 
Last week we promised you some additional information regarding the reopening of school. 
Last week’s letter and all important documents pertaining to the reopening of school can be 
found ​HERE​ in the parent room of the school website.  
 
Thank you for your continued patience as we've planned and re-planned for the start of the 
upcoming school year.  Please know we are 100% committed to providing the best Christian 
education for your child(ren) whether he/she/they are learning remotely or in-person.  Here is 
the latest information. 
 
BACK-TO -SCHOOL PARENT MEETINGS & DEVICE/MATERIAL PICK UP DETAILS: 
 
Information pertaining to parent meetings and device pick up can be found in the PARENT 
ROOM on the school website or by clicking on the following links:  
 
MAIN CAMPUS DETAILS K4-8TH GRADES 
NORTH CAMPUS DETAILS (K3) 
NORTH CAMPUS DETAILS (K4-7TH GRADES) 
 
RESOURCES FOR PARENTS STRUGGLING WITH REMOTE INSTRUCTION: 
 
St. Marcus is committed to assisting parents who are unable to effectively provide support to 
their children during remote instruction.  Issues might include inadequate internet, childcare 
issues, or work schedules.  Please click ​HERE​ to learn about additional possibilities for 
supporting your child during remote instruction. 
 
 

http://www.stmarcus.org/school/parent-room
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nqBYwU4HleIYwg5V8Sh02Dmg-3vD_GlkHMgZLu-ab5M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I5gpkJW3EIjMXXkuBNbUsl6a1WpIQSm628AhyxORmPo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/11hFAzUfs0yj_tXUItNfnfuoXzsNdbToqzW3hANaIXg8/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NBKJ_-jM0CVKmrK-TvD_E-yp0D6qfeMGhdqqMENyOBc/edit


INFORMATION PERTAINING TO REMOTE INSTRUCTION: 
 
We are compiling a Remote Instruction Parent Handbook which will be available for pick up next 
week and will be posted to the PARENT ROOM on the school website.  This document will 
provide parents with detailed information about how remote instruction will work at each grade 
level.  
 
We appreciate your feedback from the parent surveys that were shared in our last 
communication on July 31st. We have started to analyze this feedback and are working to 
incorporate it into our remote learning plan. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher or director if you have any questions 
or concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Henry Tyson 
Superintendent 
 
 
PS  It is more important than ever that students are up to date on their immunizations. 
This is a requirement by state law.  For more information on immunizations please click  
HERE. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TTLFmYiBRH7qRJMW2y0M2eoMCMMbpoG-NzXKgyFGhZ4/edit

